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Drainage System maintenance and improvement at Jacksons Airport

NAC is committed to continuous improvement and maintenance of the Port
Moresby International Airport (Jacksons), as the main gateway to Papua New
Guinea and its busiest hub connecting the other 21 regional airports.

Current maintenance and improvement work on the airport's drainage system
is progressing smoothly.

The work involves reinstalling of stone pitched line drainage & existing head
walls. The maintenance of the drainage system is important to maintain safety
and compliance for daily aircraft movement upon taxing for take-off & after
arrival.

Airports are flat areas and therefore needs rapid water absorption and an
integrated drainage system to enable puddles and or standing water on the
surface to immediately flow into the drains.

Inadequate drainage can lead to flooding, endangering air traffic, erosion,
saturation and the weakening of pavements.
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